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It is the responsibility of the Bylaws Committee to review the current bylaws of the National Society and 
submit proposed amendments to the Executive Committee for review and consideration. 
 
The bylaws were completely revised in 2012.  Several amendments have been adopted since that time.  
The most current version of the bylaws is available on the NSDCW website. 
 
If you have suggestions for amendments, please send those proposals to me at 
jgbarnes1546@gmail.com.   
 
Jacquelyn Gilliam Barnes 
National Chairman 
 


